
Energy Efficiency Poster Competition 

 

Create an A3 poster to show what “Energy Efficiency” means to you.   

At Robertson Facilities Management energy efficiency is at the heart of everything 

we do, and we want to get you; the future engineers and sustainability managers, 

involved. 

 

The posters can be of anything that promotes energy efficiency or reduction in 

use and can relate to any building, whether it’s a school, hospital, shop, or even 

home. 

 

 

 

Each school will be asked to shortlist 5 posters and send them to RFM for judging 

by Friday 29th November 2019. The winners will be selected by RFM and will be 

announced in December 2019. There will be a prize for the winner of each school, 

and a winner will be selected for each of the entry levels. 

Postal submissions: Robertson Facilities Management, Kenton College, Drayton Rd, Newcastle upon Tyne NE3 3RU 

Email electronic submissions: rfmenergy@robertson.co.uk 

Poster specifications: 

• Must have the designers Name, School and age 

in the bottom RIGHT corner 

• Content should be suitable for public display in 

any Robertson Building 

• You must be willing to have your work printed 

and put on public display 
 

Entry levels: 

• Primary schools – Reception to Year 6 

• Secondary schools – Year 7 to Year 11 

• Special Educational Needs schools 
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